
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine
To: Valerie Sakimura (valerie.sakimura@gmail.com) <valerie.sakimura@gmail.com>
CC: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 5/23/2013 1:24:47 PM
Subject: Parking Spot

Valerie,
 
You have been assigned parking spot 2C 415.  The entrance to the parking garage is at the intersection of Pendleton 
and Main Streets.  If you are stopped at the guard gate just let them know you are new to the Governor’s Office.  We 
will get you a bar code once you have your leased car’s information.  I will not be here on Tuesday, but if you have any 
questions, Christian can assist.
 
Thanks,
 
Katherine Haltiwanger
Deputy Chief of Staff-Operations
Governor Nikki R. Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
direct: 803.734.5150
fax: 803.734.5167
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